[Your Name]
[Your Organization]
[Your Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]
[Your Email]
[Your Phone Number]
[Date]

The Honorable Josh Hawley [Senator's Office Address] [City, State, ZIP Code]

Dear Senator [Last Name],

I am writing to urge your immediate action in ensuring the obligation of HUD funding associated with the Fiscal Year 2024 Continuum of Care (CoC) Competition. As a dedicated advocate for ending homelessness in Missouri, I am deeply concerned about the delays in the allocation of these critical funds, which support housing and services for our most vulnerable residents.

The CoC program is essential in sustaining local efforts to provide permanent supportive housing, rapid re-housing, and other crucial interventions that prevent and end homelessness. Any delay in obligating these funds puts lives at risk, disrupts the stability of existing programs, and hinders progress toward our shared goal of ensuring safe and stable housing for all Missourians.

I respectfully request that you work with your colleagues in the Senate and with HUD to expedite the obligation of FY24 CoC funding. Ensuring that these funds are distributed in a timely manner will allow communities across Missouri to continue their vital work without interruption. Your leadership on this issue would make a profound difference in the lives of those who rely on these services.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I appreciate your commitment to addressing homelessness and look forward to your support in securing this essential funding. Please let me know how I can assist in advocating for this critical issue.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Organization]